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Dear Species List Requestor: 

The E-Government Act of2002 strives to enhance services and increase business efficiencies through 
the use of technology. As such, we recently developed a website where you can obtain your species lists 
electronically and in a timely fashion. Therefore, we ask that you obtain your species lists at 
http://westemwashington.fws.gov/se/SE List/endangered Species.asp. 

To assist you in evaluating the effects ofyour project, site-specific information of listed species 
occurrences in Washington State may be obtained from the Washington Department of Fish and 
Wildlife Priority Habitat and Species Program at (360)-902-2543 or their website 
www.wdfw.wa.gov/hab/phspage.htm and from the Washington Department ofNatural Resources 
Natural Heritage Program at (360) 902-1667 or their website at www.dnr.wa.gov/nhp/. 

When you submit a request for section 7 consultation, we request that you include your downloaded 
species list, and the date it was downloaded, as an attachment. This will document your compliance 
with 50 CFR402.12 (c). 

We hope our website meets your needs. Ifyou have any questions or suggestions regarding this website 
or your species list, please contact John Grettenberger at (360) 753-6044. 

Sincerely, 
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Ken S. Berg, Manager 
Western Washington Fish and Wildlife Office 
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